
 
 
June 20, 2022 
 
 
Michael Fillmore 
211 E Broadway 
Augusta KS 67010 
 
 
RE:  Case No. 13-002 
 
Dear Mr. Fillmore: 
 
Enclosed you will find an Order issued by the Kansas Board of Pharmacy (Board) in the above-
referenced matter.  Please read the order in its entirety. 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact the Board at Pharmacy.Compliance@ks.gov. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kansas Board of Pharmacy 
 
Enclosure 
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